
17 September 2009 

 

TO: All Enderun Students 
 
FROM; James D. Clarkson, Director, Enderun Colleges Honors Program 

 

SUBJECT; An Invitation to Excellence 
 

Now that the Mid-Term examinations are over and the grades known we 

would like to further extend our invitation to all Enderun students to 
consider taking part in a selective Honors Program. 

 
All Second, Third, and Fourth year students who meet the initial criteria 
(all students who have been on the Dean’s List for any two or more 

consecutive terms) are automatically eligible. All First year students who 
have done well on the Mid-Terms and have a good scholastic background 

may be eligible on an individual basis.  
 

If you think you are qualified and would like additional challenge, 
recognition, and hard work, with an occasional free meal, come talk with me 

or one of your professors about what you might do to take part in an Honors 
Program. Please do this by Friday, 25 September. 

 
“To become educated” is an active form, not a passive one. Come give it a 

shot. What’s to lose? 


